
The Council of the Village of Hilton Beach would like to announce the retirement 
of both our Clerk-Treasurer, Peggy Cramp and our Deputy Clerk-Treasurer Paula 
Cormier.  As a community, we meet the departure of these great women with 
mixed feelings. Naturally we are very excited for them both as they move onto 
another phase of their lives, and yet we are very sorry to see them go as they 
have been the backbone of this local government for the better part of a decade. 
 
Thank you Peggy and Paula for the care and concern you have shown this 
community both in and out of the office.  No one will ever know the countless 
hours you selflessly spent ensuring the success of the village as a whole.  Enjoy 
your well-deserved leisure time with family and friends!  
 
The Village of Hilton Beach 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


